
01/12/2021 
For Information, sunken vessel, Portree 
From: 38(1)b 38(1)b@fss.scot 
To: 38(1)b@highland.gov.uk 
Cc: 38(1)b <38(1)b@fss.scot>; 38(1)b 38(1)b@fss.scot 
 
Hi there. Just to make you aware that we have been advised of a fish farm barge 
sunken at mooring by Portree. The information provided thus far suggests that the 
vessel is intact and there is no fuel or chemical spillage, but that there will be some 
plastic detritus from the vessel in the water. I’ve checked with our shellfish team and 
there is a Cockle bed 2.3km away (Loch Portree Cockles) from the sunken vessel.  
 
Just something to be aware of, Marine Scotland are monitoring the situation and will 
advise if the situation deteriorates.  
 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
38(1)b  
38(1)b  
Food Standards Scotland 
Pilgrim House, Old Ford Road, Aberdeen, AB11 5RL 
 
38(1)b@fss.scot 
www.foodstandards.gov.scot  
 

mailto:38(1)b@fss.scot
mailto:envhealth@highland.gov.uk
mailto:38(1)b@fss.scot
mailto:38(1)b@fss.scot
http://www.foodstandards.gov.scot/


Food Standards Scotland has published guidance along with Point of Sale Notice 
Templates (Allergy Alert / Product Recall) to help businesses carry out food safety 
withdrawals and recalls with greater ease and effectiveness. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

https://www.foodstandards.gov.scot/downloads/Guidance_on_Food_Recalls_ACCESSIBLE-MASTER-LN.pdf
https://www.foodstandards.gov.scot/downloads/Allergy_Alert_Editable_Template.docx
https://www.foodstandards.gov.scot/downloads/Product_Recall_Editable_Template.docx
https://www.foodstandards.gov.scot/consumers/food-safety/coronavirus
https://www.facebook.com/FoodStandardsScotland?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/FSScot
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-C4T9B4gjlePxpedvuRIfA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/food-standards-scotland

